

Testwood- Year 6 Transition June Bulletin

Dear Parents and Carers,

We hope this Bulletin finds you well and that your child has had a lovely half term following their SATs exams.

We would like to remind you of the forthcoming Year 6 Parents and Carers induction evening which will be on **Thursday 19**th **June, starting at 6pm.**

Please could you go to the Main Hall, where you and your child will be able to sit in their Tutor Group. We would expect the evening to finish around 7pm, but we will be available should you have any questions or concerns afterwards.

During the evening, you will hear from current students about their experiences so far at Testwood. Alongside this you will hear useful and relevant information about the Transition Days in July as well as starting the new school year in September. You will then be given time for you and your child to meet their new Tutor, who will also be able to explain how our tutor system works.

We are in the process of finalising your child's Tutor Group and we will be informing your schools of which group they will be in as soon as possible.

Key Dates

Year 6 Parent/Carer Information Evening - Thursday 19th June 6pm

Transition Days - Thursday 3rd July and Friday 4th July

September Start Date - Thursday 4th September (year 7 and 11s only)

Student Survey

Below is a link to our Student Survey for you to complete with your child if you have not already done so. Please can we ask that this is completed by our **final deadline of Sunday 8**th **June 5pm** as we are using this information to support with tutor placement.

Year 6 Student Survey

School Visits

Over the last few weeks Testwood Staff and Prefects have had the pleasure of visiting Year 6 Schools and your child to give an overview of Testwood and answer any questions they may have. It has been brilliant to see so many eager faces taking in the information and working with our Prefects. We hope that your child has come home from this excited for their transition into secondary school. We still have a few visits to go so please do not worry if this has not happened just yet.



Testwood School Uniform-SKOOLKIT

Just a reminder that Testwood School uniform is easily available from **Skookit, Totton Shopping Centre** and is smart, comfortable and reasonably priced. Please could all items of clothing should be clearly named. Other uniform providers may be used.

Please find attached a copy of Skoolkit's up to date price list with details of the 10% discount week in the Totton store from Monday 30th June — Saturday 5th July, as well as free online delivery codes (as well as some helpful tips for purchasing uniform).

Skoolkit Testwood Pricelist 2025

Helpful Tips for Purchasing Uniform





I hope this Bulletin has provided you with another key update for your child's transition process. We will give you a further update regarding the Year 6 transition days towards the end of June. Thank you,

The Transition Team

Mr Jenkins (Head of Year): cjenkins@testwoodschool.co.uk

Mr Murphy (Assistant Headteacher): dmurphy@testwoodschool.co.uk

Mr Dear (SENCO): ldear@testwoodschool.co.uk

